I always do a service project that benefits kids on the last day.  Great way to get in service learning.
-Shaylene Montoya Perry

This is not curriculum related, but I have my classes play board games and every 15 minutes, they must change tables and partners.   Families rarely take time for game playing these days and it teaches so much about getting along with others, sharing ideas and a bit of ourselves with others. 

I have also gone to the site on internet safety and played some of their games/activities to alert kids heading home for the summer to be careful as they use the chat online.  

Jeannie C. Brown

Family and Consumer Science

Space Center Intermediate

jcbrown@ccisd.net

281-284-3357
I actually just had my students do a little children's snack type thing.  You can just buy easy things - pretzel sticks, peanut butter and gold fish crackers - to do a little fishing pole snack; celery, peanut butter, raising - for ants on a log; etc. And we have read child development articles and discussed them or children's books - have each student bring a favorite children's book and they read it to the class or one time, I did finger plays and songs.  I made copies for them and then we went through them.  It was fun!  Good Luck!
-Daphne Stockdale

A fun activity I did last semester was play Child Development Scattergories.  Another teacher made it up, but my students loved it.  It was challenging for them because all of the words they used had to relate somehow to child development.  

-Susan Redd {Scattergories Attachment}
I give students a piece of white card stock about the size of a license plate and have them create a bumper sticker that has to do with something we've discussed and learned in class.  They bring their notebooks and use them to look for ideas.  I collect them towards the end of the hour and share them with the class (some students don't want others to know what they wrote).  I have had some extremely creative, funny, thought provoking bumper stickers.  It's kind of a fun activity to end on, and I do give a grade.  A few examples:  "My APGAR test was a perfect 10", "Breast Feeding 'SUCKS'", "350 diapers:  $75.98, Changing table:  $99.99, Wipes:  $11.00, Watching a guy change a diaper:  PRICELESS!", "Don't be scared of....Lightening!",  "My mom said I came from her 'room" (WOMB)"  

Taunya Brooks

Fremont High
One of the last activities I do is show the Lion King.  It covers all of the topics that we cover in Child Development.  Also, I have them do a parenting book.  I have attached both the worksheets for these activities…hope this helps.

-Katie Borgmeier {Lion King and Parenting Book Attachments}
I show Matilda the film.  Here is a Worksheet to go with it. It does cover a lot of the info we went through during the semester.  It is a fun overview.

Paula W. Tucker {Matlida Attachment}
Syracuse High School

665 S. 2000 W. 

Syracuse, UT.   84075

801-402-8530
How about some fun nutritious snacks they could prepare/share/demo for one another- evaluate for criteria...
-Joy Poulson

I have a couple of activities that I do the last couple days of class. We talk about Childhood, and Adolescents.  When we talk about childhood I have them write down one memory of each grade of elementary school they get to share their favorite. A lot of them we can use as talk about the development of children at that age. They love sharing their childhood experience. Or else we will talk about Erickson's stage for adolescents and then watch the Goofy Movie.  And talk about how Max is going through this. My classes also seem to really enjoy this.

Julie Hatch

Murray High 
This is just an idea I use at the end of our Babies unit in Teen Living.  They really enjoy it.  Feel free to change it to meet your needs.

Lenora Reid {Through the eyes of a child Attachment}
FACS Educator &

FCCLA Advisor

Pleasant Grove Junior High
Here is an end of the year idea that you could adapt. 

In my ARFL class, we recently finished talking about savings. It is a simple concept. Spend less then you earn and set aside an emergency fund of liquid assets. I (like some others) have had my students write a children's book about savings (i.e. the objective is to have them think about the simplicity of the concept). It took a bit to motivate them, but, once they got into it, they have had a blast doing it. As, I have watched them, I have thought how this assignment could easily be an end of the year review, allowing students instead to write a children's book about any topic they have learned about through the year. 

I pulled out left over stacks of paper, cardstock, and scrapbook supplies. I have scissors, glue sticks, and markers in the room. I borrowed the die cuts from our child care lab. The students have loved doing the die cuts and have found lots of inspiration in the various shapes, as well as in the examples I gave them for possible titles, and the few children books I read to them. 

In the classes where we started right at the beginning and jumped right in they got the books done (90 minute classes). Other classes have enjoyed the thought of extending the book-making into part of a second day. I do not have an extended arm stapler in my classroom. Students found that if they opened their book on my carpeted walls and stabled along the spine into the wall, and then pulled it away from the wall, and then folded the inside staples in, it worked really well. 

I have attached my savings assignment for you to view as an example. The project made a slight one-day mess, but it easily cleaned up. The students also enjoyed the time they have had to visit with one another as they brainstormed ideas and worked on constructing the books. 

Maribeth {Savings Assignment Attachment}
I am thinking about showing the Pam Stensil Video about STD’s for one of my last days, and thanks for the great idea for a children’s book. What a great idea.

Marilyn Greenwood

Cottonwood High 

Good luck and happy summer (almost)
I set up my class as "preschool day" and run it just like a preschool.  we talk about what makes a good preschool.  I use the theme "hand".  We read "The Mitten" by Jan Brett, talk about what we can do with our hands, sing "where is thumbkin", do mystery texture bags for science, fingerpaint hand turkeys for art, play balloon toss for large motor, and if time we make fruit loop necklaces for small motor/snack.  The kids have a great time.
Christine Heslop 

